
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Rep. Chris Sells 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Wednesday, July 29, 2020 

RE:  Flags Lowered Honoring Butler County Sheriff’s Deputy Eric Jackson 

 

I hereby authorize flags be flown at half-staff in honor of Butler County Sheriff’s Deputy Eric 

Spencer Jackson, who passed away on Saturday, July 25, 2020. 

Let us remember Deputy Jackson’s many years of dedicated service in law enforcement, which 

he began in 1992. I offer my heartfelt condolences and prayers to his loved ones and the citizens 

of Butler County. 

The flags may be flown at half-staff at the Greenville City Hall and the Butler County Courthouse 

on the day of his interment on Wednesday, July 29, 2020 until sunset.  
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